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 June 14, 2016 

 

 

Hon. James Lynn, Attorney Examiner 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio  

180 E. Broad St., 12
th

 Floor 

Columbus, OH  43215 

 

Re: Barron Young 

  Case No. 16-0422-TR-CVF 

 

Examiner Lynn: 

 

At the conclusion of the hearing in this case on May 9, 2016, the parties were advised 

that the deadline for filing post-hearing briefs would be June 6, 2016.  Mr. Young, the 

Respondent in this case, did not file his post-hearing brief until June 13, 2016.   

 

As I previously advised your Honor, Mr. Young called me on June 6
th

 to inform me that 

he required additional time to submit his brief.  I informed him, as I informed you, that 

the Staff would not object to his filing his brief out of time.  I wish to memorialize that 

Staff does not object to the filing of Mr. Young’s brief.   

 

Having reviewed Mr. Young’s brief, Staff does not believe that further briefing is 

necessary, and respectfully advises that it does not intend to file a reply brief in this case.   

 

 Respectfully,  

 

 

 Werner L. Margard III  

 Werner L. Margard III 

 Assistant Attorney General 

 Public Utilities Section 

 30 East Broad Street, 16
th

 Floor 

 Columbus, OH  43215-3414 

 614.466.4395 

 werner.margard@ohioattorneygeneral.gov 
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